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January 22, 2022

City of Newberg

P.O. Box 970

414 E. First Street
Newberg, Oregon 97132

Re: System Development Charges (SDCs)

To Whom It May Concern:

503-537-2909
fax 503-538-9669

125 South Elliott Road
Newberg, OR 97132

cprdnewberg.org

This is to advise you that Chehalem Park and Recreation District System Development Charges will

be increasing as of July 1, 2022. The increase will be as follows:

¢ Single Family - $8,432.00

e Multi Family - $7,426.00

e Mobile Home - $5,796.00

¢ Accessory Dwelling Unit - $3,160.00

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact me at (503) 537-4165.

Sincerely,

W. Don Clements,
Superintendent



January 28, 2022

City of Newberg

P.O. Box 970

414 E. First Street

Newberg, Oregon 97132

Re: System Development Charges {SDCs)

To Whom It May Concern:

This is to advise you that Chehalem Park and Recreation District System
Development Charges will be Increasing as of July 1, 2022. The increase will be as

follows:
Single Family - $8,432.00
Muliti Family - $7,426.00
Mobil Home - $5,796.00
Accessory Dwelling Unit - $3,160.00

If you have any guestions concerning this matter, please contact me at (503) 537-
4165.

Sincerely,

R

W. Don Clements

Superintendent

Cc: Board of Directors



